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NEW CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
Relations With Other Governmental Units 
 
 
The Board will work with city, county, state, and federal agencies as prescribed by law and will, in 
addition, cooperate with all government units in order to provide the best possible facilities while 
obtaining the greatest efficiency and economy in the use of the tax dollar. 
 
The maintaining of effective working relationships with those local agencies most responsible for 
the development of the total local community will be a fundamental concern of the Board. 
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